
Reception Newsletter 

Friday 23rd March 2018  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
            

This week in Reception we learnt about…  
 
Phonics: We practised phase 2 and 3 sounds and tricky words they, 
was, me, be, she and could.   
 
Topic: We learnt about bees and listened carefully to a piece of music 
called ‘Flight of the Bumble Bee’ and pretended to be a bumble bee, We 
discussed the pitch and beat of the music and different ways to move.  
 
 
Our Church visit: We had beautiful weather for our trip to St James 
Church it was great learning about the Easter Story in a fun and 
interactive way. Thank you to all the parents that came and supported 
us on our trip.  
 
 
 
Next week: We will be continuing our Easter celebrations please don’t 
forget to make an Easter bonnet ready for our Easter Parade Thursday 
morning at 9:30am.  
 
 
 
 
  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 
 Practise these sounds, ai, ee, igh, oa, oo can you recognise these 

sounds in words.  
 Write a sentence about how your family celebrates Easter.  

 
 
Just a note to say: Children are only allowed water in their drink 
bottles. Think about healthy options for your child’s pack lunch; no 
chocolate or sweets.  
 
The school closes at 1:30 on Thursday and there is no Little Rascals.  
 
 
Our star of the week:  Ryleigh  
 
Our writer of the week: Joey  
 

 
 
Have a fantastic weekend Miss Cantwell, Miss C, Miss Zeto and Mrs Godfrey.  
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